
 
 

Everyone is welcome · Our diversity enriches us all · We all do our best for ourselves and for each other 
 

          

 

 

 

 

Parent Newsletter 
Spring No. 6 – Wednesday 24th March 2021 

 

Well done everyone! We have almost made it to the Easter holidays and are very proud indeed of you all. A 

special thanks to all of our staff who have worked wonders – thank you. Have a good break and we will see you 

on 12th April. 

Mrs Ayliffe & Mrs Stepney 
Certificates Well done to the following people who received certificates in assembly this week:  

Alan, Ayaan, Emi-Lou, Emma Z, Estelle, Flynn, Hemaa, Josie, Layton, Romeo. All of 2HR 

and 4T. 

 
Class Bubbles The decision has been made to remain in class bubbles for at least a further two weeks 

after the Easter holidays. This is following a rise in infection rates this week with at least 

one local school having to close bubbles. We still aim to move to year group bubbles 

when we can. 

 

Parent/ Teacher 

Consultations 

Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place during the week commencing 19th 

April for all classes except RH who will have theirs the week before. 

Consultations will again take place via video using our normal online booking system – 

please find the instructions attached.  There are also details of consultation times on our 

website: http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings  If you have 

any questions please contact the office.  

  

 

Yoga Kids Club will be returning to Mayfield on Thursday 15th April.  This after school 

club will be from 3.20 – 4.15.  To book your child a place please visit the website 
www.yogakidsclub.com/book-classes   Collection will be from the KS2 gate.   

 

Kinnerz Football will also be returning on Thursday the 15th April.  This is open to Years 

1-6 and will be on the school field until 4.30pm. Collection will be from the KS1 gate. To 

book a place please visit www.clubenrolment.com/kinnerz  

Lunchtime Menu  

And Dinner Money 

Balances 

The menu for the summer term has now been distributed to all parents via ParentMail 
and will be available on the school website shortly. 

Please ensure your dinner balance is settled before the end of the week as we are 
preparing for the end of the financial year. 

PTA Bunny Hunt This Friday the PTA will hold a 'Bunny Hunt' for each classroom bubble. Find 

the bunnies and win a prize! Donations of £1 per child will be gratefully 

received via parent pay www.ParentPay.com. Cash cannot be accepted.   

Please visit the PTA Pages on the website for more information:  

https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=1559 

 

Spring Windows The deadline for entries to the Spring Window competition is this Friday. Decorate the 

front window of your house in a Spring theme. Send a photo of your entry to 

office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk for judging. The winner will be announced on Monday 12th 

April.  Good luck!!  
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Easter Holiday 

Club 

 

 

Playtime after school club will be running an Easter Holiday Club from the Monday 29th 

March – Thursday 1st April at Mayfield, for £30 a day. Spaces are limited due to COVID 

restrictions. Please contact Ben for more information and to book a place. 07899 865624 

benthorpthfc@hotmail.com  

 

Diary Dates  Friday 26th March  Last day of term 

PTA Bunny Hunt 

Spring Windows deadline 

Monday 12th April  First day of the Summer Term 

Monday 12th – 15th April Year 5 Bikeability 
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